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Parent’s Evening April 2021 

25th March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Children have returned with real gusto and are working extremely hard.  At this time of year, we would 

usually hold our Parent’s Evenings. Unfortunately, due to the current COVID-19 restrictions we will not be 

able to welcome you into our school as normal.  As in the Autumn term we will again hold these meetings 

over the telephone, during the week commencing 19th April 2021 (the first week back after the break). 

 

Before Easter our teachers will contact you via Dojo to let you know what day and time your call has been 

scheduled for.  Please note the teacher will give you a time ranging over thirty-minutes and they will aim to call 

you within this time frame.  In order for this to run smoothly the calls will be limited to a ten-minute 

conversation.  At the end of the call if you require more time, a call back would need to be arranged.   

 

Thank you once again for your support this year and in particular during the latest lockdown. We are very 

proud of the children and how they have returned. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr J Gomersall 

Deputy Headteacher 
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